
 

 
 

Pine Villa Football Club 2022 

 If you are concerned about a child’s welfare of safety, it is 
vital you report your concerns: 

 
i. Speak to a coach 
ii. Speak to Pine Villa’s Safeguarding / Welfare Officer – Anna 

Latimer – welfareofficerpinevillayouthfc@gmail.com  
iii. Speak to Pine Villa’s Club Manager – Paul Lingard 

Pinevillayouthfc@gmail.com  
iv. Speak to Lancashire FA Designated Safeguarding officer – 

Chris Doherty (01772 644271) / 
countyWO@lancashirefa.com / 
Chris.doherty@lancashirefa.com 

v. Contact the FA safeguarding children enquiry line - 
safeguarding@TheFA.com / 0845 210 8080 

vi. Call the NSPCC 24hour helpline 0808 800 5000 
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10. If you are concerned about a child’s welfare of safety, it is 
vital you report your concerns: 

 
i. Speak to a coach 
ii. Speak to Pine Villa’s Safeguarding / Welfare Officer – Anna 

Latimer – welfarePVFC@gmail.com  
iii. Speak to Pine Villa’s Club Manager – Paul Lingard 

Pinevillayouthfc@gmail.com  
iv. Speak to Lancashire FA Designated Safeguarding officer – 

Chris Doherty (01772 644271) / 
countyWO@lancashirefa.com / 
Chris.doherty@lancashirefa.com 

v. Contact the FA safeguarding children enquiry line - 
safeguarding@TheFA.com / 0845 210 8080 

vi. Call the NSPCC 24hour helpline 0808 800 5000 
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